

Town of Scituate, Massachusetts

Economic Development Commission Meeting

Wednesday February 8, 2017 - 7 PM The WPA Building, 7 Henry Turner Bailey Road

Members attending:

Ann Burbine, Chairperson; Colin McNiece, Vice Chair, Monte Newman, Secretary; Paul Kukstis.

TOWN OF SCITUAT

Minutes {As approved at March 8 meeting of the EDC}

> The Scituate Beach Commission

Steven Tripp will be directing the SBC's proposed beach barrel initiative and will meet with the EDC at our March meeting to provide an update.

> "Sea Scituate" Way-Finding signage

Reviewed proposed identification signs for new buildings and it was agreed we will request a change in the town's zoning by-laws to allow for larger sized signs as needed near town buildings.

- > "Sea Scituate"
 Tee Shirts/Sweat Shirts -- Monte will advise next steps at our March meeting.
- Status FY18 EDC Budget Discussed proposed reduction in FY 18 budget.

Other Business

- Approved the minutes for the January 11, 2016 EDC meeting.
- Reviewed and approved an invoice in the amount of \$2,500 for Brovitz Community planning and Design. This for work relative to the proposed Greenbush Vision Plan

The EDC will meet next on Wednesday March 8, at 7 PM at the WPA building.

The meeting adjourned at 8:10PM

Submitted by Monte Newman, Secretary